
 

 
July 15, 2022 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL EXHIBIT 
 
The proposed facility antenna is located within 3.2 km of AM directional stations KPFS & KXPS (both 
located on the same tower).  The proposed antenna is being located at an existing tower which has no 
AM station located on the tower and the height of the tower is not being increased as a result of the 
addition of the antenna.  Therefore there is no impact to the AM stations listed above directional 
patterns and as a result of this, no analysis is supplied with the minor modification application. 
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